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January 13, 2025

To All CHEA Lodges,

In response to the devastating wildfires in Southern California, California-Hawaii
Elks Association (CHEA) has established a “Disaster Relief Fund” to help
Members affected by these fires.

If any Member, affected by the fires, requires immediate financial assistance,
please send your request to CHEA First Vice President, Scott Stephens.
Requests for assistance will be reviewed and evaluated on a case by case basis.

Scott Stephens

1650 Rolling Hills Drive
Fullerton, California 92835-2147
scott@scottstephens.com

(714) 801-6230

If anyone would like to donate financially, please make checks payable to CHEA
and in the memo line put “Disaster Relief Fund”. In order for the bank to allow
us to deposit the check, it must be made out to CHEA. Mail checks to the CHEA
office, 5450 East Lamona Avenue, Fresno, California 93727-2224.

Any questions should be directed to the CHEA First Vice President, Scott
Stephens.

Warm Fraternal Regards,

Marty Mello
CHEA President



